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City of Seattle 
Public Utilities 

Notice of Rule Revision 
 
Under the authority of the Seattle Municipal Code SMC 3.32.020 and 21.04.465, Seattle Public 
Utilities proposes to amend the following Director’s Rule. We request the public’s review and 
comments.  

 
Proposed changes to Director’s Rule FIN-220.2, Development Charges: 

• Adjust charges based on review of prevailing actual costs. 
• Add an additional service, meter exchange 2-inch to 2-inch high flow, and associated fee. 
• Decouple water main extensions and improvements project administration and design review 

and approval fee, and establish unique fees for design review and approval based on type of 
permit under which work is performed.  

• Incorporate the utility tax levied by the City of Burien (Burien Municipal Code 3.12.040), 
which increases the total price for water distribution services provided within the City of 
Burien. 

 
Copies of the full text of the draft are available online at:  www.seattle.gov/utilities/about/policies 
 
Print copies available on request. 
 
Send written comments to  
 
Julie Vorhes 
Financial and Risk Services Branch 
Seattle Public Utilities 
P.O. Box 34018 
Seattle, WA 98124-4018 
Email: Julie.Vorhes@seattle.gov (preferred) 
Phone (206) 940-7893  
  
Deadline for comments: Thursday, May 20, 2021 
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